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Rebecca Harden

“Always try your best in everything you do”
-Unattributed Quote

Join us in celebrating Becky Harden as Employee of the Month!

Ona Elementary School 
Employee of the Month December 2023 

The  staff  at  Ona  Elementary  celebrates  Becky  Harden  by 
nominating  her  as  the  December  employee  of  the  month!  
Becky is a third grade teacher at Ona. This is her twelfth year 
working at our school, and has 25 years of teaching experience 
overall.   Becky  is  exceptionally  experienced,  and  has  been 
recognized for her accomplishments in teaching.  She holds a 
BA in  Elementary  Education,  and  is  a  twice  recognized 
National  Board  Certified  Teacher!  Becky  has  two  daughters, 
Emily (29) and Allison (27).  Her favorite hobby is playing with 
her three-year-old grandson, Myles.

She says favorite thing about working at Ona is that, in addition 
to  teaching  at  Ona,  her  family  has  a  deep  history  with  our 
school.    Becky was an Ona Elementary School student, as well 
as many of her uncles, dad, brother, niece, nephew, and her own 
children!  She shares that she always wanted to be a teacher at 
OES. The staff at Ona feels thankful for the excellence Becky 
brings to the third grade classroom, and we thank her for her 
hard  work  and  accomplishments  by  nominating  her  as 
employee of the month!


